July 26™2017

Never Forgotten Honor Flight
4404 Rib Mountain Dr. #234
Wausau, WI 54401

Dear Honor Flight,

Our dad, Ralph Koser, was a WWII veteran and was fortunate enough to go
on a Never Forgotten Honor Flight. He passed away in May of 2017, but the
Honor Flight was certainly part of his “highlight reel”. On behalf of our
family, I would like to present this check as a small token of our appreciation
for all you do for veterans.

Thank- you and keep up the good workl!

Craig Koser




